
Turn your vision of a perfect 
wedding or honeymoon into a 
breathtaking reality at Blue Haven 
Resort. This all-inclusive paradise 
boasts the luxury of a private 
Caribbean beach in Providenciales, 
with hammocks swaying under palm 
trees at one end and a charming 
gazebo ideal for intimate wedding 
ceremonies at the other.
Blue Haven Resort is flawlessly 
tailored for a memorable Turks 
and Caicos wedding. With spacious 
suites, tempting on-site dining 
options, and the added convenience 
of a day spa, both wedding parties 
and honeymooners will revel in the 
serene ambiance of this intimate 
property.

Blue Haven 

Blue Haven weddings are hand 
crafted to meet your preferences 
for your special day. Contact for 
pricing and package info


